Barellan Central School



Boree Street, Barellan NSW 2665

Phone: 02 6963 9202 • Fax: 02 6963 9302

Email: barellan-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au

www.barellan-c.schools.nsw.gov.au

1st February 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

During 2024, students walk to various places within the boundaries of the township of Barellan. This note will give your child/ren permission to leave the school grounds with a teacher for a school-based activity.

Please be aware that this involves crossing roads. For example, students may walk to the Community Hall or to sport venues within the town for school related purposes.

Please indicate if your child has a medical or allergy concern that needs to be taken into consideration, for example asthma and the need to carry a puffer, or an allergy to bees.

Please complete the note below and return it the school as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

110

Paul Laing			
Principal			
WALKING PERMISSION NOTE 2024			

I give permission for my child/ren to walk from the school premises to a designated area within the boundaries of the Barellan township in 2024. I understand that this may involve crossing roads and playing sport on non-school grounds.

MEDICAL / ALLERGY CONDITION

Signature of Parent/Guardian:	 Date: